C.G.M.B.COMPANY PTY LTD
19 Woolrych Crescent Davidson 2085

Ph 9452 4051

Stephen Clements
Executive Manager. Environmental Services, Manly Council.
Dear Mr Clements,

We support the development Number 196/2008, it will bring a higher level of
quality hospitality to the entertainment area of the Corso.

We wopuld like to see more emphasis at the rear of the development in Market
Lane. Market Lane is scheduled for an upgrade to provide an escape from the mainstream tourist
trail down the Corso to create a “European Style” market place.

To assist with this transformation we would ask that the rear of the
development, into Market Lane, be made as attractive as possible and not have the ‘Back
Alley’look . If it is possible an open full glass look into the outdoor entertainment area from the Lane
it would be most appreciated by all interested parties.

This is a good opportunity to add to the Jig Saw mix of rearaccess buildings
and I feel confident it would increase the delevopments appeal to the tourist trade and local
inhabitants .
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